
Freedom of information request NCC-035536-18 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
I would like information about the percentage of your looked after children who are successfully reunified with their birth family. This information will be used in 
my PhD thesis.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council can advise the requested data is published by the DfE for all Local Authorities in England. The latest information for 
Nottinghamshire is as follows: 
 

 
 
 
I trust the above information will be of assistance to you. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County 
Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 

mailto:foi@nottscc.gov.uk

